MEMORANDUM




TO:	Matt Turner, Board Chair
	Board Members
		
FROM:		Matthew Turner
			Superintendent of Schools
												
DATE:	July 9, 2020

RE:	Board Meeting Dates for the 2020-21 Year
	


[bookmark: _GoBack]I recommend that the board approve the board meeting dates for the 2020-2021 year, as presented.






